
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 10 June 2016 2:59 PM 
To: James Fleming 

Subject: RE: Casual and part-time employment (AM2014/196&197) 

 
Dear Mr Fleming,  
 
The Commission has determined to grant the ACTU’s request to for an extension of time to file its 
submissions by 5.00pm Friday 17 June 2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

mailto:Katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/


 
 
10 June 2016 
    
Associate to 
Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 
Level 8, 80 William Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
By email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Casual and Part-time employment (AM2014/196&197) 
Fair Work Commission 
 
I refer to the above proceedings and to my telephone discussion with you yesterday. 
 
I seek the permission of the Commission to allow a short extension on the time required for 
the filing of the ACTU’s Final Written Submissions, which would otherwise be filed today.   
 
Although much progress has been made over the previous months, it has become apparent 
that we will not be in a position to finalise the submission in the time required.  The delay has 
arisen largely due to an aggravation of a health issue affecting a key staff member (myself).    
 
In the circumstances we are confident that we will be in a position to file our submission one 
week from today, and we seek the indulgence of the Commission to allow that extension. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
James Fleming 
Legal and Industrial Officer 
Australian Council of Trade Unions 
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